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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This is a response to the request for additional information on how the application will avoid causing
harmful interference to incumbent operators, including FSS earth stations, in this band.   

Below is a brief summation as to how we would ensure that there is no harmful interference towards
legacy FSS stations nearby:
   
1) Since this is an extension of an existing STA, we have been running C band testing in Plano campus
since June 2020. We have not caused any interference with satellite FSS stations.
2) We have down-tilted the antennas to provide coverage within the Ericsson Plano campus parking lot
3) Sites are installed within the Ericsson campus
4) Project team have clear instructions to stop transmission immediately, if there is any complaint of
interference

Please do not hesitate to contact me if additional information is necessary.   

Thank you, Matthew Hussey


